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According to psychologist and writer Jeff Kaye's story from February 2012, autopsy reports released by the Department of Defense in 2011 raised “stark questions about the circumstances surrounding the deaths of two prisoners at Guantanamo.”





Christof Heyns, the UN Special Rapporteur on extrajudicial, summary or arbitrary executions, agreed – and began an inquiry to look into the deaths of Abdul Rahman Al Amri and Mohammad Ahmed Abdullah Saleh Al Hanashi after reading Kaye's story at Truthout.





Writing about this development for Harpers, Scott Horton summarized the key question Kaye had raised: “Was this just sloppy work, or was it a desire to cover up embarrassing or harmful facts associated with the deaths?”





Truthout continued to cover the treatment of detainees at Guantanamo throughout 2012 with more original reporting from Kaye and from our Lead Investigative Reporter, Jason Leopold (including several pieces co-authored by the two).





In particular, Leopold has written in detail about the subsequent death of detainee Adnan Latif in September (also officially a suicide, but again a death which has raised questions about conditions at Guantanamo Bay), which has led to acknowledgement of our reporting on the subject by the New York Times, among others. Leopold traveled to Guantanamo for the first time at the end of January 2013 to continue his coverage.


